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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Polling Location Change for November 5, 2024, Election 
 
Warrensburg, MO – Due to an unexpected water leak at the Church of Jesus Christ 
Warrensburg Restoration Branch, located at 104 NW 361, the polling location for the upcoming 
election on Tuesday, November 5, 2024, will be moved. Voters who would typically cast their 
ballot at the church will instead vote at the Johnson County Fairgrounds, located at 386 NW 
145th Rd, Warrensburg, MO. 
 
The new polling location at the Johnson County Fairgrounds will be open from 6:00 AM to 7:00 
PM on Election Day. We encourage voters affected by this change to update their plans 
accordingly and reach out to the Johnson County Clerk's office if they have any questions. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate the community’s understanding and 
cooperation in accommodating this change. Our team is committed to ensuring that every 
eligible voter has convenient, accessible, and safe voting experience. We greatly appreciate the 
Johnson County Fair Board’s willingness to accommodate voters in the Centerview and 
Columbus Townships on short notice.  
 
For more information, please contact: Johnson County Clerk's Office 
Phone: 660-747-6161 
Email: clerk@jocomo.gov 
Website: www.jococourthouse.com 


